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Class Five/Six
                                                                  

                   Friday 17th October 2014.
Project 

Your dinosaur game project is due in next week. Please bring it into class before Thursday because we will be playing your games then. 

We are really looking forward to listening to you explain your designs and try playing your games. It will make a fun end to this half term in which you have all worked so hard!
Reading
Please keep remembering to bring your Reading Record into school and take it home at the end of the day. Try to read at home daily and write a comment in your Reading Records once a week.
English
Next week in English we will be completing our information pages and evaluating how successful they are.
Maths

Next week in maths we will be measuring and comparing mass.
We will learn the 3 times table for the Times Table Challenge. Don’t forget to learn the division facts for the times table too, e.g. 30 ÷ 3 = 10 (or how many 3s are in 30?) and complete your 3 times table booklet.
The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. The tasks set this week should be completed by Friday 24th October. 
Other Notes
Our Parents Evenings will be held next Tuesday and Wednesday.

Next Friday (24th October) is a Teacher Training Day and so school will be closed.
Please visit the Class 5 and 6 blogs on the school website to read and comment on what we have been doing in class recently: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/ 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mr Baines and Miss Land.[image: image2.png]



